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Noakhali, September 23, 2024 – Dwip Unnayan Songstha has taken the initiative to provide essential
healthcare services to those affected by the recent devastating floods in Noakhali. As part of this
service, Dr. Hasan Mahmud, a specialist in public health with extensive experience working with the
Red Crescent, joined the medical team on September 22, 2024, to treat flood-affected individuals.

Yesterday, Dr. Mahmud provided care at a medical camp in Harani Union, Hatiya Upazila,
alongside paramedic Atikullah Belal and volunteer Nasima Begum. Today, he is continuing his
services at the Kanchan Bazar branch in Subarnachar Upazila.

Reflecting on his experience at the Harani camp, Dr. Mahmud said, “Our team treated 151
individuals, mostly women and children, suffering from conditions such as allergic dermatitis,
scabies, ringworm, pneumonia, anemia, diarrhea, and mental health issues like anxiety and
depression. Among the children, malnutrition, particularly low weight, was prevalent.”

Dwip Unnayan Songstha Launches Medical Camp for Noakhali
Flood Victims

The recent floods in eastern Bangladesh have
affected around 5.6 million people. The worst-hit
districts include Feni, Noakhali, and Lakshmipur. In
response, Dwip Unnayan Songstha has launched
free medical camps in 12 of the most affected areas,
providing free medicines and healthcare to those in
need. 

Devastating Floods Affect Millions in Eastern Bangladesh

Are you ready to join as a volunteer in DUS? University Students are especially encouraged to join our
program at Noakhali district. For more information, contact us at:
Phone Number 1:+88 01622 093793 
Phone Number 2:+88 01689483588 
Mail:dusdhaka@gmail.com ; dus.eddus@gmail.com
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